Announcement of the Office of the Higher Education Commission
on the Awardees of the 2019 DUO-Thailand Fellowship Programme

According to the announcement of the Office of the Higher Education Commission on
the 2019 DUO-Thailand Fellowship Programme, the Office of the Higher Education Commission

approved the qualified applicants to be awarded the 2019 DUO-Thailand Fellowship
Programme.

In this regard, the Office of the Higher Education Commission as the Secretariat for the
ASEM-DUO Fellowship Programme in Thailand would like to announce the awardees of the
2019 DUO-Thailand Fellowship Programme as follows:

Thai Students European Students
Ms. Pondchanok Tor-ekbundit Ms. Alice Pavesi
(WNENNTTUN ADLENUMTAR) School of Management
Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy Bocconi University, Italy
Thammasat University

Announced on November Z ,2018

(Mr. Suphat Champatong, Ph.D.)
Secretary-General for Higher Education Commission



